Announcement of Muang Chaliang School
Subject: Policy of Not Accepting All Kinds of Presents and Gifts from Performing Duties
(No Gift Policy)

In accordance with the cabinet resolution on August 8, 2020, which aligns with the
National Reform Program’s Prevention and Suppression of Corruption and Misconduct Section
(revised), the reformation activity titled "Creating Transparency in Thai Bureaucracy" has been
established. Its first objective requires all state agencies to announce a "No Gift Policy,"
prohibiting the acceptance of any presents or gifts during the performance of duties.

In support of this reformation plan, Muang Chaliang School is committed to driving the
reformation plan, building transparency within the organization, and reinforcing workplace
ethics. The school declares that all civil officials and personnel are prohibited from accepting
any gifts or presents on any occasion. In cases where acceptance is unavoidable, staff must
adhere to the regulations for government officials (2001) and the National Anti-Corruption
Commission’s guidelines on receiving property or benefits in accordance with the ethics of
officials (2020).

This announcement is to be strictly observed by all concerned.

Announced on 8 August 2024
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(Mr.Pattanapong Seeka)

Director



